
 

 

The Emmbrook Sixth Form Applications 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Firstly, I wanted to pass on how outstanding year 11 were on the taster day on Friday 25th 

November.  They embraced the opportunity to experience life as a Sixth Form student, 

attended the correct sessions, and threw themselves into the day.  Based on the feedback 

we have received so far, the day was very well received by the students and helped them 

with their decision-making process. 

Secondly, I wanted to remind you that the application process is open and will remain open 

until the end of this term.  Students need to apply using the Sims Online system, which they 

have been emailed the details for.  If there are any problems with this process, please do 

contact your child’s tutor, myself, Miss Horne or Mrs Panesar, and we will endeavour to 

assist you as quickly as possible. 

Thirdly, we wanted to remind you that this year group will be moving into our new Sixth 

Form block by September 2024 at the latest.  This will be an exciting time for the students 

as they will be able to undertake their year 13, and hopefully a portion of year 12, in a state 

of the art Sixth Form block. 

We look forward to receiving your child’s application and then working with them from 

September next year. 

If you have any questions about the Sixth Form, please do ask. 

I will be in touch shortly with more details around the rest of the application process. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


